
SAMPLE BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

DEFUND ABORTION RALLY—SEPT 28, 2013 
 
Did you know that Newfoundland & Labrador taxpayers 
pay at least $1 million every year to fund elective 
abortions, while many genuine health care needs do not 
get covered by provincial health insurance, or are grossly 
underfunded?  
 
Those taxpayer dollars could instead be used to hire 5 
family doctors, or 14 nurses in communities facing a 
shortage crisis. Or purchase an MRI machine each year to 
reduce wait times.   
 
Please join us Saturday, September 28, from 
2:30pm—3:30pm at the Confederation Building in St. 
John’s for a Defund Abortion Rally.  
 
We’ll ask MHAs to stop forcing taxpayers to subsidize 
abortions in our province. For info visit 
www.campaignlifecoalition.com/defundNL  
or call 709-279-3580. 
 
Organized by Campaign Life Coalition Newfoundland. 
 


